
Based on a January 1, 2007 Sex Offender 

Community Notification Law, 730 ILCS 

152/120, Illinois public schools must notify 

parents that information about sex offenders 

is available to the public. 

 

You may locate the sex offender registry 

online: 

 

http://www.isp.state.il.us/sor/ 

 


